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This Thursday is parents evening and we are looking forward to remotely ‘welcoming’ you to the school.  You should now have received your child’s report, which provides information on their progress and achievement, as well as their attitude to learning.  You will see that this is different from your child’s Autumn term report where we focused on attitude to learning and how they have settled in to the school.
If you are not able to access your child’s report, please inform the school office, either by phone or via the info@ email so that we can send a copy to you directly.
Some parents have expressed concern that they have not been able to make appointments with all of their child’s teachers.  We understand that parents will want information about how their child is doing and we hope that the report has been able to provide some of this information.  Unfortunately, some teachers teach several classes in a year group and it is not possible to see all parents within the three hour window.  However, if you have a specific concern which you would like your child’s teacher to address, please contact the teacher by name at the info@ email.
If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Yours faithfully

Helen Marriott

